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Attention: Mr. Fugene A. Chavez
Dear Mr. Chavez:

Your very nice letter of January 12, 1954 was received in Chicago. Your forms
arrived five or six days later.

It is very unfortunate that closer attention was not praid to filing of reports

to your office by those who were in charge of office affairs from Februvary 1,

1953 to October 1, 1953 when our lirs. Connor took charge. Furthermore, the writer
should like you to know that these report forms were never brought to his atten-
tion. Since these forms have never been handled by those now in charge, we should
appreciate information which shoulc make it possible for us to serve your office
with the greatest expediency.

Our plant produces Carbor Dioxide gas only. In section number one of sheet one,
under total gas from gas wells, do we assume correctly Y. C. F. under volume re-—
fers to the number of cubic feet expressed in thousands?

Under disposition of residue, do we assume correctly in our case that you have

reference to the solidified carbon dioxide? 1In the same section under vented
would you expect us to express number thousands cubic feet loss?

Under plant production we assume that under production, we would give the amount
of Carbon Dioxide gas expressed in terms actually recovered from our operation?

Under deliveries, do we assume correctly that we report our production per month,
less any loss by evaperation?

Thanking you for an early reply and assuring you of ocur desire to cooperate with
your office in every possible way, we remain

Very truly yours

ICECO, INCORPORATED

GLS:ej George L. Se8ord, President



